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Dear Governor Semple Families, 

It’s hard to believe we are two months into the school year and still enjoying the beauty and mild 
temperatures of the fall season.  November is always a busy and exciting month in schools.  We look forward 
to celebrating your child(ren)’s learning together during Family Conferences on November 18th and 19th!  

As you may recall, families are invited to join us in the library before or after your child(ren)’s 
conference(s) to explore ways that digital media, online culture, and social networks impact the lives of 
students.  Please bring your thoughts, questions, and concerns.  We hope this will be an invitation for further 
conversation about how we can support families with these issues.  Devin King, father of Ollie in Team 
Tamarack and James in White Spruce, has generously volunteered to support our community in this learning 
journey.  Devin has tremendous experience supporting students, families, and staff in this area through his 
work with Winnipeg School Division. 

We are grateful to the Lions Foundation KidSight Vision Program for volunteering to screen our 
Kindergarten and Grade One students. Consent forms have been sent home to all families, and vision 
screening will take place in the school library on Friday, November 5th.  Details about vision and hearing 
screening by our school team will also be shared soon. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support and partnership.  Please feel welcome to be in touch anytime 
with any questions, ideas, or concerns.   

Thank you, 

Sari Rosenberg  
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We collected $195.50 for the Terry Fox Foundation.  

 Way to go, Governor Semple! 



 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

We will be honouring Remembrance Day during the week of November 8th.   

We will be accepting donations for poppies on the Monday & Tuesday. 

 

As the weather cools, please make sure your children are dressed comfortably for 

outdoor play and learning.  Please label children’s clothing so we can return any lost 

hats, mittens, boots, jackets, etc.  

 

 

Please note the remaining important dates for the 2021-2022 School Year:   

• November 11, 2021 – Remembrance Day – School Closed 

• November 18, 2021 – Evening Family Conferences 

• November 19, 2021 – Family Conferences – No Classes 

• December 23, 2021 – January 5, 2022 – Winter Break – School Closed 

• January 6, 2022 – First day of class after Winter Break 

• January 17, 2022 – Professional Development Day – No Classes 

• February 4, 2022 – Professional Development Day – No Classes  

• February 21, 2022 – Louis Riel Day – School Closed  

• March 17, 2022 – Evening Family Conferences 

• March 18, 2022 – Family Conferences – No Classes 

• March 28 – April 1, 2022 – Spring Break – School Closed 

• April 4, 2022 – First day of class after Spring Break 

• April 15, 2022- Good Friday – School Closed 

• April 21 & 22, 2022 – Professional Development Day – No Classes 

• May 23, 2022 – Victoria Day – School Closed  

• May 27, 2022 - – Professional Development Day – No Classes 

• June 27, 2022 - – Professional Development Day – No Classes 

• June 30, 2022 – Last day of Classes – Early Dismissal 

Thursday, November 11th 

Sunday, November 7, 2021 

Picture Retakes  - 

Tuesday, November 9th 

– a.m. 





 

 150 Pfizer vaccines available  

 

 

WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 3rd, 2021 

75 Pfizer  and 25 Moderna  vaccines available 


	November Newsletter 2021pdf
	Covid Flow chart
	Pop Up Clinic Nov 3

